
To 

Superintending Engineer, 
O/o Managing Director, 
HPSLDC, Govt. of H.P.  
Totu, Shimla- 171011, 

 
Subject: -  Regarding for Discontinuation Services of Contract of Vehicle No. HP 

01 B 1331. 

Reference: -Your Office Letter No. HPSLDC/SLDC-22 (Volume-18)/2023-24. 
10592 dated: 08-02-2024                                                    

 

Respected Sir, 

  With reference to subject cited above and as per letter mentioned of above 
reference. It is submitted that I am not willing to accept 3rd extension of contract period 
so that I want to discontinue my services with your office in future towards deployment 
official vehicle for HPSLDC office after 31.03.2024.   

  Thanking You, 

 

   Yours Faithfully, 

 

Munish Kumar S/O Sh. Roshan Lal 
VillagePanjail Kalan P.O. Namhol 
Tehsil Sadar Distt. Bilaspur H.P. 174032 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


